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Sen. Michelle N. Kidani, Vice Chair, 
and Members of Committee on 
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The Senate 
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State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Chair Espero, Vice Chair Kidani and Members: 

MICHAEL R. HANSEN 
DIRECTOR 

NELSON H. KOYANAGI, JR. 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

Subject: Senate Bill No. 2345 Relating to the Hawaii Public Procurement Code 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on S.B. 2345. The City & County of 
Honolulu supports S.B. 2345 which proposes upon the acceptance of a conceptual 
design fee from a procurement officer, any non-selected offeror shall agree to waive the 
right to protest and makes permanent the increased dollar amounts of small purchases 
whose procurement is subject to the policy board's rules. 

Sincerely, 

Michael R. Hansen, Director 
Budget & Fiscal Services 


